Baking Association
of Canada

Association canadienne
de la boulangerie

December 16, 1997

Mr. Jeff Mowatt
J.C. Mowatt Seminars

Dear Jeff:
I wanted to thank you for all your efforts in the recent “Can’t Get No Satisfaction”
presentation you did for our Alberta Chapter. As they say, your presentation was “on target”

from both a content and entertainment perspective.

Once again, many thanks!

Sincerely, /} “
@ ’ /

Paul Heth&rin
President & CEO
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